
 
 
 
August 27, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: UP 373 — Withdrawal of Application for Approval of the Sale of Property in 

Taylorsville, Utah 
 
On May 4, 2018, PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power filed an Application for Approval of the Sale 
of Certain Assets in Taylorsville, Utah (Application).  The Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
(Commission) approved PacifiCorp’s Application on July 18, 2018, in Order No. 18-269. 
 
Since receiving approval from the Commission, the City of Taylorsville has notified PacifiCorp 
they are no longer able to proceed with the transaction.  PacifiCorp therefore withdraws its 
Application and reserves the right to file a new application in the future if an agreement between 
PacifiCorp and the City of Taylorsville is reached. 
 
Please direct inquiries with respect to this filing to Natasha Siores at (503) 813-6583. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
 


